LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

JuL1953 § _ | Corso del Popolo, No. 179/15,
N1 R ¥ ) Mestre (Venice)
22nd July, 1959
Telegrams : Surveyors, Mestre (T"en_ivf) Telephone No. 52903
Reference
Dear Sir,

/

/ ;
" M.s. "COSTANZA"

/
/

,W{fh reference to Memorandum of the 3rd

June;p}Hé Owners now state that they are re-considering
the opportunigy of retaining the Society's Classification

for the above ship.

A final decision could be achived only in
7 six months time and they ask therefore that the class

“ is not withdrawn in the meantime and propose to carry
/// out a General Examination for six months postponement
/ of the Special Survey.

An early reply would be much appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

o Foe

-

The Secretary,
LONDON .~
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